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Re: SEC Docket No. 2015-04: Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a 
Eversource Energy for a New 115k Transmission Line from Madbury Substation to 
Portsmouth Substation 

Dear Ms. Monroe: 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket, the Applicant submits the following 
documents that were discussed at the June 7, 2017 technical session: 

• Revised Modeling Sediment Dispersion from Cable Burial for Seacoast Reliability 
Project, Upper Little Bay, New Hampshire, June 2017 

• Supplement to Characterization of Sediment Quality Along Little Bay Crossing, June 
2017 

As agreed to by the Applicant, and as prescribed in the Presiding Officer's Revised Procedural 
Schedule dated June 20, 2017, the Applicant will make Sarah Allen and Ann Pembroke from 
Normandeau Associates available for an additional technical session on July 11, 2017 to answer 
questions only on the two specific documents listed above, which relate to the updated RPS ASA 
modeling report. 

Also, to respond further to the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) 
progress report and draft permit conditions dated November 10, 20 16, and in response to other 
specific requests from the agency, the Applicant submits for filing a copy of the following 
documents: 

• Eversource Existing Cable Removal Plan 

• Revised Environmental Monitoring Plan for Little Bay, June 2017 

• Salt Marsh Protection and Restoration Plan, June 20 17 

McLane Middleton, Professional Association 
Manchester, Concord, Portsmouth, NH I Woburn, Boston, MA 

McLane.com 



June 30, 2017 
Page2 

• Applicant's Responses to Comments from Counsel to the Public to NH DES dated March 
15, 2017 and Responses to Comments from the Town of Durham to NH DES dated 
February 28, 2017 

• Soil and Groundwater Management Plan, June 2017 

• Best Management Practices and Construction Plan for Protected Wildlife and Plants, June 
2017 

These six documents are provided simply to respond to follow-up requests from NH DES and 
will not be the subject of further questioning at the July II technical session. 

The Applicant is submitting one paper copy of each of these documents to the SEC. Due to the 
size of the documents, the Applicant is also providing the filing on a thumb drive to the SEC for 
posting to the Committee's website. 

The Applicant has submitted two copies of all of the above-referenced documents to NH DES 
and the Applicant will provide an electronic copy of these documents to all of the parties on the 
SEC Distribution List. 

Please contact me directly should you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

Adam M. Dumville 
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